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BY E-MAIL 
 
January 13, 2015 
 
Richard Dimmel 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
2730 Highway #3 
Oldcastle ON  N0R 1L0 
 
 
Dear Mr. Dimmel: 
 
Re: Essex Powerlines Corporation (“Essex Powerlines”) 

Applications for 2015 Distribution Rates and Smart Meter Recovery  
Board File Numbers EB-2014-0072 and EB-2014-0301 
Request for an Extension to File Reply Submission 

 
The Board received your letter dated January 9, 2015 requesting an extension of seven 
days to the deadline for the reply submission as set out in Procedural Order No.1 to the 
above noted combined proceeding.  
 
The Board grants the extension. The new deadline for Essex Powerlines to file its reply 
submission is Monday, January 19, 2015.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
cc: All Intervenors in EB-2014-0072 and EB-2014-0301 


